Remembering the Life of
Radha Holla Bhar

WABA remembers the life of Radha Holla Bhar, a friend and devoted breastfeeding
advocate, who departed on 15 October 2021. Radha began her foray into breastfeeding
advocacy with the Breastfeeding Promotion Network of India (BPNI). As part of WABA's
Gender Working Group, Radha worked on the book ‘Against all odds’, which highlighted
gendered challenges to breastfeeding. She was very active on several important global
issues related to the Nestle boycott, Conflicts of Interest, ecology and intellectual piracy
amongst others. Her determination and passion for social justice is a great loss to activists
and movements worldwide. WABA sends its deepest condolences to Radha's family, BPNI
colleagues and friends. She will be dearly missed.
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